

Received by Lisa Mason

BRAD LITTLE
GOVERNOR

April 6, 2023

The Honorable Scott Bedke President of the Senate Idaho State Senate Hand Delivered

Dear Mr. President,

I hereby advise you that I have returned without my approval, disapproved, and vetoed, the following Senate Bill, to wit:

SENATE BILL 1194aaH

within the time prescribed by law, the same having arrived in the Office of the Governor at the hour of 1:15 p.m. on March 31, 2023.

While the Legislature sought to address a global issue involving liquor licensing this session, I am vetoing this bill because it represents nothing more than a carveout in state law for one entity.

Sincerely,

Brad Little Governor of Idaho